
Starting January 8th, the County shuttle will be open to the public 
during specific times M-F. Avoid traffic and frustration and connect 

from BART with the free Hayward Shuttle service!

T R Y  T H E  F R E E  C O U N T Y  S H U T T L E !

Going to Hayward Hall
of Justice?

6:38 AM – 7:18 AM 
9:18AM – 4PM 

*Shuttle open to employees only at all other times



Hayward Shuttle will be open to the public:

Questions? Email sustainable.transportation@acgov.org

For full schedule, check out: 

shuttle.acgov.org

6:38 AM – 7:18 AM 
9:18AM – 4PM


